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Lyle Randin, Administrator

Land Quality Division

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
Herschler Building

122 West 25th Street

Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002

Dear Mr. Randin:

Enclosed for your staff's review and comment are two (2) copies of a
Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for Western Nuclear Inc.'s, proposed
Willow Creek R&D ISL Project. To avoid scheduling problems, we would
appreciate your staff's comments by no later than January 25, 1985, so
they can be addressed prior to finalizing the document. Any questions
concerning the EA may be directed to myself at (303) 236-2805 or

Paul R. Hildenbrand at (303) 236-2812,

We Took forward to receiving your staff's comments in the very near
future.

Sincerely,
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Edward F. Hawkins, Chief
Licensii q Branch 1

Uranium nacovery Field Office
Region IV

Enclosures: As stated
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